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To: Angela Calvillo 
 Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Jaci Fong 
 Purchaser and Director 
 
Subject: Resolution Approving Three Technology Marketplace Contracts Amendments. 
 
 
The Office of Contract Administration is submitting the enclosed resolution that will authorize the Office of 
Contract Administration to execute three Tier 1A Technology Marketplace contract amendments, pursuant to 
Charter Section 9.118(b).  The proposed values of the three Tier 1A Generalist contracts are as follows: 
 
• $32,000,000 for ComputerLand of Silicon Valley 
• $32,000,000 for Xtech JV 
• $31,000,000 for En Pointe Technologies, Inc.   

 
The term of the contracts remains unchanged from the previous Board approval at three years, with two 
options to extend the contracts for up to one year each at the City’s sole and absolute discretion. 
 
The proposed contract amounts are forecasted based on the actual volume of business the City has done under 
the corresponding Technology Marketplace - Tier 1A Generalist contracts during the past seven months.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cameron Langner at (415) 554-7799. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
 
Enclosures: 
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